
 

 

The CBGMA board met Saturday, March 7, 2020, at 9:00 AM in Bethel Assembly of God 
Church’s fellowship hall in Corpus Christi. Present were Don Woods, Jason Woods, David and 
Linda Carlson, Deanna Walter, John Holman, Larry Surginer, Len Hutsell, and Emma Williams. 
 
Chaplain Linda Carlson opened in prayer. 
 
Minutes of the January 4, 2020, board meeting were approved as reviewed following a motion 
by John Holman and second by Len Hutsell. 
 
The treasurer’s report was approved as reviewed following a motion by John Holman and 
second by Jason Woods. 
 
Len Hutsell reviewed the Butter Churn schedule through April, 2020: 
 March 13 – Don Woods, Jason Woods, and Emma Williams 
 April 10 – Len and Esther Hutsell and Deanna Walter 
 
The financial breakdown of the convention was discussed. The overall feel for the convention 
was good. 
 
CBGMA’s 15th Annual Convention will be held February 19-20, 2021, following a motion by 
John Holman and second by Jason Woods. 
 
Convention locations will alternate yearly between the Corpus Christi and San Antonio areas, 
following a motion by John Holman and second by Linda Carlson. 
 
The 15th Annual Convention will be held at Bethel Assembly of God Church in 2021, following a 
motion by Len Hutsell and second by Jason Woods. 
 
Two new events were announced. A Gospel Spring Singing will be held at Trinity Baptist 
Church of Aransas Pass Saturday, March 28, 2020, from 2 – 6 PM. Larry Surginer will emcee, 
and John Holman will do sound. A Gospel Hoe-Down will be held at Howdy Ranch RV Park at 
Mathis Saturday, May 16, 2020, starting at 5 PM. 
 
Prayer requests were for David, Emma, Judy, Jerry Upchurch, Elaine Wofford, Steven Grace, 
and David and Linda’s friend Ron. Chaplain Linda Carlson closed in prayer. 


